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CLASSIFICATION STUDY

The County will conduct a classification study of the Human Services Program
Specialist classification. The study will begin no later than January 1, 2018. Within sixty
(60) days of the Department of Personnel Services issuing its draft recommendation to
the Office of Labor Relations, the County and SEIU will meet and confer over the
employment impact of the study findings.
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